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The Administration is seeking Council approval for a bill amending the classification plan for
certain class descriptions and certain educational, experience and licensure requirements.

The Department of Fire and Rescue Services has requested a classification be developed for the Office
of Emergency Management. Previously, the Office of Emergency Management was under the direction of a
Deputy Chief, but due to a recent retirement, the Chief, Fire and Rescue Services made the decision to move the
position to a civilian classification. This classification will be responsible for the overall management and
strategic direction of the Office of Emergency Management. After review of the duties, it was determined a
new classification was needed, and will be titled: Administrator, Office of Emergency Management. This
position will report to a Deputy Chief and be Executive Exempt.
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